
Dear Parents/Carers, 

** Pre-Launch information due to limited number of places available to offer ** 

We have an exciting opportunity to take 15 of Y10 Spanish students to meet Students from our 
Spanish partner school at Hampton Court Palace on Friday 7th February. 

Due to the tcikets and associated costs we are limited on how many students we are able to take, we 
believe the fairest way to launch this trip will be by taking the names of those students interested in 
attending and drawing names from a hat.  We will then offer the trip to the first 15 selected.  Should a 
child then be unable to attend, we would select the next name and offer the place. 

Therefore we ask that you complete the google form below if your child would be interested in 
attending and that you will pay the £19 by Friday 13th December 2024 to allow us to pay for the 
tickets. Failure to pay by this date will result in your child being replaced with the next student whose 
name is selected. 

Only responses via the Google Form will be included in the draw.  The form will close at 10am 

on Monday 18th November 2024 and names will be drawn.  You will be alerted by 
ParentPay if your child has been selected. 

https://forms.gle/ViSFCkSZqCVw7Sbn9 

With Best Wishes, KAEP Trips 


